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This is not okay, these children have parents who are paying taxes and those who 

have the right to vote( possibly. This needs to be rejected and shouldn’t receive 

support. Opposed. This a a very bad precedent to set. Most students at this age are 

not informed and developed. What is next we are going to allow them to vote in 

normal elections? I am sorry this bad for students and families!  


